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2nd Grade

Dear Rainbow Cheetah and Silly Sloth families,

Indoor campout? Yes, please! The Sloths and Cheetahs will be treated to an end-of-year
party complete with an indoor campout on Monday, June 5. Your child is welcome to bring
a blanket, flashlight, and stuffed animal to this awesome event that is sure to leave him/her
wanting s'more!

Happy Field Day! The Sloths and Cheetahs had a total blast with all of the many
competitive and collaborative games! Fan favorite? The slip n’ slide! The gorgeous weather
was the perfect backdrop for a day of festive Field Day fun!

Library Note S
Please send in library books. Overdue notices have been sent home, as needed. Thank you!

God bless,
Mrs. Pearring & Mrs. Robinson

m.pearring@cvillecatholic.org
h.robinson@cvillecatholic.org

Calendar
6/7 - Fractured Fairy Tale Plays, 1:00-2:00 in the Performance Space

6/8 - Last Day of School, 11:30 Dismissal

Announcements
e Our curtain call is only days away!! Join the Sloths and Cheetahs for an afternoon of
fractured fairy tale fun! We'll perform live in the Performance Space on Wednesday,


mailto:m.pearring@cvillecatholic.org
mailto:h.robinson@cvillecatholic.org

June 7 from 1:00-2:00. You're welcome to take your adorable actor home following
the three performances.

e No more homework, no more books, but four more days of loving teacher looks!

Math

Our marvelous mathematicians created beautiful board games! From design to function,
these cute creators can do it all. What a blast they had learning how to play each other’s
games!

As the year draws to a close and throughout the summer, whet your math monster’s
appetite with daily fact fluency practice! These “snack-sized” sessions (3-5 minutes) are
perfect for keeping facts fresh and your monster sated!

Summer’s just around the corner! Take the opportunity to hop into math at
SplashLearn.com. This digital resource is free for two more weeks! Soak it all in while you
can!

Literacy

Roses are red,

Violets are blue,

Our second graders love their poetry,
And you will, too!

Published poetry will be sent home next week for your viewing pleasure!

There’s no business like show business!! We are just days away from our theatrical debut!
Please use your child’s “home” script for daily practice...our goal is for each of our adorable
actors to memorize his/her lines. You can also utilize your script for costume and
accessory ideas. Of course, your child is also welcome to wear his/her school uniform in
lieu of a costume.

Religion

This week, our little theologians explored the beauty of the birthday of the Church,
Pentecost! Then we enjoyed our final time together in the chapel for prayer. May the Lord
bless them in their faith as they go forth!

Science/Social Studies

It has been a truly enchanting and enriching year full of exploring and experimenting with
the Sloths and Cheetahs. It has been an honor to learn alongside your sweet students!
Thank you for supporting all of our crazy ideas through donations and volunteer hours!



